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March 16, 1966 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
The Jewish Center 
131 West 86th Street 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Rabbi Lamn, 

Please accept my profound thanks and 

that of the Adult Fducation Committee 

for gracing the platform of our Jotnt 
Institute this year. 

Your dynamic and provocative lectures 

were most enthusiastically received 
and the accolades haven't stopped yet. 
You have indeed enhanced our program. 

With kind personal regards, I remain 

L)OF NORTH BERGEN 

RABBI SIDNEY NISSEN BAUM 
Spiritual Director 
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